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From the Editor 

 

Greetings,  

I would like to celebrate the third issue of our journal and the completion of our 

first year with you all. My colleagues on the editorial board, the reviewers and the 

authors have contributed significantly to the success and completion of this 

process. 

As of November 21, 2017,  our journal is being indexed in the “Turkish Citation 

Index”.  

Our University, just as our journal, has always demonstrated the maximum effort 

to be in accordance with the quality assurance system. I offer my gratitude to all 

my colleagues, who have invested their time and effort in this endeavor. We are 

currently working towards gaining acceptance for indexing into other journal 

indexing databases. 

What is of upmost  importance in life, is to believe that you are never too late to 

achieve your aspirations. With this in mind, your research articles, case reports 

and reviews you’ve prepared or are preparing, will contribute to the studies of our 

readers without further delay.  

In the upcoming year, i wish you all a fruitful life, with the colors of flowers and 

offer my respect.  

Respectfully yours,  

 

     Assistant Professor A. Yüksel BARUT  

                    Editor 

 

 

 

 

 


